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UPCOMIN*ber 14. 1990 STUDENT SERVICES

Carol Taylor’s "Towards Ayer at ns Traces the evolution of Taylor’s female imagery through 15 
years. "Ageratos", a related show at Gallery Connexion downtown, shows Taylor's mixed media
drawings of ancient fertility goddesses. Both are curated by Roslyn Rosenfeld, Intern Curator at die 
UNB Ait Centre.

UNB Bicentennial Choir rehearses tonight and every Monday of term, 7:00 p.m., Room 26, Memorial 
Hall We’re looking for more men’s and women’s voices. No previous experience is required - just a 
desire to sing good music in good company. Phone Director Steve Peacock (459-8166) for more 
information

The York-Sunbury Museum, located on Queen Street, downtown Fredericton, NB., will be operating 
on its Fall Schedule:

t -nhmir Pay to October 13
Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Saturday

Beginning October 1.1990 a new exhibit

The Waterfowl Decoy: Between Nature and Culture
Guest-curated by Terry Graff, New Brunswick artist, and Jack McKay, decoy collector and creator. This
exhibit examines the many facets of the waterfowl decoy form; its historical significance in New
Brunswick, as well as its relevance as a contemporary cultural symbol
Nominal Admission
For more information: (506) 455-6041

The many friendly people who provide the various UNB Student 
Services extend to you a warm welcome to your campus, whether it 
be for the first time or for a return stay. As the newly appointed 
Dean of Students, I share with the incoming first year class of some 
high expectations of a year full of opportunities to learn, to grow, 
and to develop many new relationships. Surely the year holds many 
challenges for all of us, new and returning.

UNB provides, through its Student Services, several nelpful 
resources to assist students, meet their needs and overcome any 
special difficulties. You'll hear about various Student Services in a 
number of ways. Perhaps the first will be the HELP CARD in 
your Registration kit which will catch your eye. It might be one of 
Counselling's informative bulletin board tack-up cards. Whatever 
the means, please be assured that there are many persons standing by 
to help you when you need it

irs
12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

If you (or a friend) have a problem and don't know where to turn 
for assistance, please feel welcome to come to the Dean of Students 
for advice. While I alone can’t solve everyone's problem, we should 
be able to identify someone who can help. My job is to help 
students get in touch with those who can be most helpful to them. 
We at UNB want you to succeed at your studies and in your other 
extra-curricular activities. Nobody expects you to arrive at UNB 
knowing all the answers; but we do want you to feel free to ask 
questions in order to learn the answers. So please be prepared to ask 
for assistance and to accept advice in helping you to achieve your 
goals.

)
PUBLIC LECTURE

Prof. Ernest Kanasewich, a professor of geophysics at the University of Alberta in Edmonton, will 
deliver a public lecture at the University of New Brunswick, Fredericton campus on Thursday, Sept/. 
13. The lecture, entitled Imaging and Inversion of Geophysical Data, is scheduled for 3 p.m. in Room 
Cl 11, Gillin Hall, the new wing of UNB's engineering building. The event is part of a Canadian 
lecture tour sponsored by the Canadian Geophysical Union.
Admission is free and students, staff and the public are welcome.

UNB/STU JUDO CLUB

I,

Remember, my office is open to you. Please drop in if you have 
a problem or question to share. You'll find me at Starting September 24,1990

Monday, Wednesday, Friday - 7 p.m. - 9 p.m. 3rd Floor South Gym (beside the Aitken Centre)
Judo improves fitness, balance and reflex speed. It can be done on a recreational or competitive level. 
Judo is also good for self defence.
New Members Welcome! !

A^prtivpnpcc Training Workshop. Tuesday, October 2, 1990. Learn assertive skills such as 
meeting people and carrying on social conversations, making and refusing requests, expressing 
preferences, opinions and feelings. This 10 week workshop meets Tuesdays afternoons and is free to 
any full-time or part-time student at UNB or STU. Interested persons should contact Counselling 
Services at 453-4820 to arrange a preliminary interview prior to attending the group

rOIIPl.ES COMMUNICATION WORKSHOP - September 27. 1990 
Designed for couples of all ages who are married, living together, or who have been going together for 
a few years and who would like to improve their relationship and learn communication skills such as 
expressing your needs and feelings to your partner, understanding your partner better, and conflict 
resolution. This 10-week workshop meets Thursday evenings and is free to any interested couple where 
at least one partner is a full-time or part-time student of UNB/STU. Interested couples should contact 
Counselling Services at 453-4820 to arrange a preliminary interview prior to attending the group.

On September 17 the YM-YWCA will begin holding lessons in the art of Aikido. This is a non­
violent approach to self defence which caters to men and women of all ages.
Learn to protect yourself.
For more information contact the "Y" at 458-1186

The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be holding Social Dance lessons this fall beginning^ Friday, 
September 14. If you are interested in learning to dance in a formal setting contact the "Y" at 458- 
1186.

The Fredericton YM-YWCA is offering Tai-Chi as one of their new programs this fall. This is a 
Chinese art which is geared towards improving muscular strength, flexibility, and Circulation. Because 
of the simplicity of the exercises Tai-Chi is great for people of all ages.
For more information contact the "Y" at 458-1186

!

Dean of Students Office 
Room 8 (downstairs) 
Alumni Memorial Building 
453-4527!

I hope that you'll face very few problems, but I’d encourage you 
to ana** any problems early before they become too large.

Best wishes for a prosperous 1990-91 academic year.
IStudent 
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Campus Ministry Noticeboard 
Rev. Monte Peters 452-5673 or 450-2883 

Rev. Neville Chjeeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building Room 3acuity of

hip: Every Friday afternoon 2:00-5:00.Poffcft- Cookies & Fell 
Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have some 
cookieds and folk about what's important 
Spagetti Suppers: Every Friday 5:00 pm.
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All welcome. .
Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship; Meets every Wednesday 
evening at 7:30 pm Alumni Memorial Lounge. September 19 
"Rich Christians in a Starving World" led by Prof. Alan Sears. 
All welcome
Marriayft Pwinaratinn Workshop; Contemplating marriage? UNB
Campus Ministry is planning another one-day °!J
marriage prepareation to be held on Saturday September 29. Cal 
Campus Ministry Office for more information.
Wnrshin Service: Beginning of the year worship service. Sunday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. Meditation by Rev. 
Dr. Rod Sykes. All are welcome.
ngS St Thomas Chapel: Mo day-Friday, 11:30 and

4:30; Sat 7:00pm; Sunday Masses 11:00am and4:00pm. 
Anyiimn Piirharist! Sunday 11:00 am, Wednesday and Thursday,
12:30 pm. Old Arts Chapel.
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Monte Peters'

The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be starting a new term of recreational badminton. This coed program 
is designed for individuals who are interested in playing in a relaxed, informal setting. Occasional 
tournaments will be organized.
Far more information contact the "Y" at 458-1186emational
The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be starting a new term of "semi-competitive" volleyball on 
September 10. This coed program is designed for individuals who have previously played in 
competitive high school, university, or senior league.
For more information contact the "Y" at 458-1186

The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be starting a new term of recreational basketball on September 17.
This co-ed program is designed for individuals who understand the basics of basketball and wish to play
in an informal setting.
For more information contact the "Y" at 458-1186.
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